
EX52. Falkirk 2022 Delivering Best Value – Strategic Action Plan Progress 
 
The Executive considered a report by the Chief Executive providing an 
update on the Falkirk 2022 Delivery Best Value – Strategic Action Plan 
Progress agreed by Falkirk Council in February 2022.    
 
Decision 

The Executive noted the progress made with specific Best Value 
strategic actions between September 2022 – November 2022. 

 


